
Action Shooting Division 

Well, for the first time in many years, Mother Nature got the best of us.  We cancelled the USPSA, Steel 
Challenge and ICORE matches this month due to severe weather.  In the 20 years I’ve been involved with 
the division, I can’t recall another month where that’s happened. 

We plan to hold a 3-Gun match next Saturday; it would be nice to get at least ONE match done this 
month!  Speaking of 3-Gun, as you may know, we have had to cancel several matches this year, so we 
are glad to be getting back on track.  We plan to have one again in June before we resume our every-
other-month schedule. 

June is almost upon us; hopefully we can get back to more normal operations.  Stay tuned. 

A couple of incentives to help setup matches: 

1. Help setup on Friday and you'll get a ticket in a drawing for a pistol later this year. 
Exact details are being finalized on the drawing, but it's our way of saying thank you to 
those who come and help - it is a volunteer sport. Our plan is to make this a regular 
feature for our USPSA matches. 

2. To encourage online registration, two names will be drawn from the Practiscore 
Registration and will have their match free of charge. 

Our next monthly USPSA/IPSC match will be June 1st and Steel Challenge on the 15th. 3-Gun is 
planned for the 22nd.  Come on out and play!  

ALWAYS CHECK THE OKC GUN CLUB WEBSITE FOR LAST MINUTE UPDATES & SCORES.  

 


